
Pardon our Progress as we look to improve your future resort 
experience. We are excited to announce plans to renovate the entire 
pool deck area at the Embassy Suites. All pools, Splash! Waterpark 
and Splash! Café & Bar will be closed for use from Sept 7, 2021 to 
June 1, 2022. All guests will still have beach access through the 

Embassy Suites and use of  the multiple pools 
at the Hilton Myrtle Beach.






















